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SEPTEMBER 3;-1974 


Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

About 700 invitations from President Ford to attend the Conference on 
Inflation, were mailed Sunday, September 1, 1974, to individuals who 
will be participating in one of the 10 sector conferences as well as 
the main conference in Washington on September 27-28, 1974. 

Attached is an example of the type of letter sent out and also a general 
list of the questions for discussion which were attached to the letters. 
The actual list of questions is more detailed than the posted example. 
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